
Your Future.

ADDRESS:

Stevensons, 245 Banbury Road, 

Oxford, OX2 7HN

CONTACT:

oxfordbranch@stevensons.co.uk

Please note we are a cashless branch.

OPENING HOURS:

From 15th July to 18th August, our branch will be 

open exclusively for pre-booked appointments 

Monday to Friday. 

We will be open for walk in customers on, 

Saturdays, and from 19th August to 1st 

September, we’ll be open Monday to Sunday. 

For more information about our extended 

opening hours, please visit our website.

Summer Shopping.
Your uniform is supplied through our Oxford Branch

Online

Shopping online at www.stevensons.co.uk is 

easy! 

You can select home delivery or opt for 

convenient Click & Collect from your local 

store. 

Our in-stock items are typically dispatched 

within 48 hours. Plus, with our 365-day return 

policy, you can shop with confidence 
knowing that returns are hassle-free.

In Store

For in-store shopping, new starters are 

encouraged to book an appointment for 

personalised guidance on sizing and required 

uniform items. Appointments can easily be 

booked via our website.

Existing pupils have the option to book an 

appointment if desired, although we suggest 

visiting us on Saturdays and during our 

walk-in weeks for any top-up items, 

pre-booking appointments isnt necessary 

during walk-ins.


